
The Lacey Township School District Budget Crisis 
 Save Our Schools!  

We Need Your Help! 
 

 

 
April 2025 
 
Dear Lacey Township School District Community: 
 
The Lacey Township School District has lost over $14 million dollars in state aid over the past 8 years. 
The aid was reduced as part of a school funding formula that lacked any limits to how much an 
individual district could lose from year to year. The result of these losses and the 2 percent tax levy cap 
that was in place prior to last year has left the Lacey Township School District with a lack of options to 
meet our financial responsibilities.  
 
We ask that you reach out to our local and state legislators and appeal to them for help! The School 
District faces a financial crisis that leaves us critically short of funds if we do not receive state assistance 
or raise property taxes over 14 percent for this year alone. The School District has done everything it 
can to reduce costs to include laying off teachers, outsourcing services and reconfiguring our schools to 
create efficiencies. Below you will find contact information for the legislators that may be able to assist 
us in this process.  
 

WE NEED YOUR HELP! 
 

Please contact our legislators and let them know you are very concerned for the educational future of 
our children! 
 

 

Murphy, Philip Governor Myhre, Gregory Assemblyman 

Amato, Carmen Senator Rumpf, Brian Assemblyman​  

Gopal, Vin  Senator   
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https://nj.gov/governor/contact/
https://www.njleg.state.nj.us/legislative-roster/466/assemblyman-myhre
https://www.njleg.state.nj.us/legislative-roster/465/senator-amato
https://www.njleg.state.nj.us/legislative-roster/228/assemblyman-rumpf
https://www.njleg.state.nj.us/legislative-roster/405/senator-gopal
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